
Grow With Us

Insured by NCUA.

Capital Credit Union, formerly Capitol Employees Credit Union,
was organized in Bismarck in 1936. The credit union was chartered

to serve federal and state employees working in and around the
Capitol building, Capitol memorial building and other

adjacent buildings on the Capitol grounds. 

Join us as we celebrate our shared history during
North Dakota State Employee Appreciation Month

with free pizza, cookies and beverages.

We hope you’ll join us. No RSVP is necessary.

Free pizza!
Thursday, Sept. 9
11 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.
Ground floor, west end
While supplies last.


